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12 January 2024                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
 
Happy New Year to all of our school community! 

 

The children have settled well into the spring term and have been enthused by their new topics. 

SchoolMoney and SchoolGrid – Reminders 

If you are struggling to log into your School Money or SchoolGrid account, the school office will be 

more than happy to assist. You will need to bring your phone with you to enable them to help. Please 

note that we are not able to accept cash payment. Should you be experiencing financial difficulty, 

please come to the school office. 

Please can we ask that you log in to your account and pay outstanding invoices. 

Year 6- National Measurement Programme, Tuesday 16 Janauary 2024 

The School Nursing Service routinely visits schools as part of the Healthy Child Programme and to 

support with the National Child Measurement Programme. The team will measure your child’s height 

and weight. You will be informed of the results of the measurements and these will be recorded onto 

your child’s electronic health records, which can be seen by your GP and other health professionals, 

such as the audiology service. 

If you do not want your child to be screened there will be an opportunity for you to opt out once 
registered on the portal, otherwise School Nurse Team will assume you are happy for your child to 
be screened. 

Therefore please note if you do nothing your child will be measured in 
accordance with government policy. 

 

‘Fun Food taster day’  
 
On Thursday, 18 January there will be a special lunch menu. 
 
Please choose your child’s favourite option on the School Grid. 
 

 
 



 

Message from Chris Rowe- UKTI Martial Arts 
(Taekwondo) 
 
What we offer to your school…  
 
We teach MORE than just kicking and punching! 

• Our Organisation offers lifesaving skills to every 

age group. 

• We focus significantly on Anti-Bullying. 

• Stranger Danger Awareness.  

• Character Building.  

• We teach Self-Defence for life threatening 

situations.  

• We aim to build Self-Confidence.  

• Children in need of an emotional lift? Our Organisation targets Stress Relief. 

• Professional Discipline which will prepare the pupils moving up to higher education & also it 

will contribute in developing one’s life skills.  

• We teach how to defend by using the opponents force against themselves. 

• Our methods of teaching are martial arts with play so the pupils can enjoy themselves while 

learning self-defence at the same time in a safe environment! 

How it works…  
We accept all ages from 4 Years old & above & We offer to teach one class per week: Monday’s 
(2:30pm – 3:00pm)'' 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a wonderful weekend.  

 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mr James Edwards 
 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Free school meals 
 
If you think you meet the free school meals eligibility criteria, please call the 
Local Authority on 0300 300 8306. When you call to apply for free school 
meals, please have the following information ready:  
 
• National Insurance numbers and dates of birth for you and your partner  

• Dates of birth for your children  

• If you receive support from the National Asylum Support Service, your 
NASS number  
 
If your application is successful, please contact the school office to confirm 
this to enable us to update our records to reflect this.  

 

School Admissions 2024 

Central Bedfordshire Council have produced a booklet to help 

you with applying for your child’s school place for 2024.  

The following link will take you to the booklet 

https://www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/info/5/school_admissions 

 

The national closing dates for applications to be received by the School 
Admissions Team are: 

15 January 2024 

 - Starting School 2024 

- Transfer to Middle 2024 

https://www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/info/5/school_admissions


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS  

 

Event 
Year 

groups 
involved 

Date 

Year 6- Heights & Weights Y6 Tuesday, 16 January 2024 

Giselle Ballet at The 
Coliseum 

Y3-6 Thursday, 18 January 2024 

A.I.M. High Maths Day at 
Whitefield Primary Academy 

Y4 Friday, 26 January 2024 

Tring Natural History 
Museum trip 

Y4 Tuesday, 30 January 2024 

This week’s 
Attendance Awards 

Reception/KS1 Prince Louis– 
Orange 95.6% 
 

 
Lower KS2 Princess Charlotte – 
Red 98.9% 
 
 
Upper KS2 Prince George– 
Elizabeth 96.6% 
 
 

 



 

 
Star Awards 
 

 
 

    

Danny 
DETERMINATION 
says, “DON’T GIVE 
UP.” 

Colin CURIOSITY 
says,  
“THINK FOR 
YOURSELF.” 

Chloe 
COMMUNICATION 
says, “RESPECT 
OTHERS.” 

Izzy 
INDEPENDENCE 
says, “DO YOUR 
BEST.” 

Poppy T Lilah M Tia J Maria C 

Floeda M Ellie S Adam B Thomas T 

Amelia M Hanna C Isobel B Freya D 

Lilly S Nevaeh G Clayton G Jack O 

Franky-Ray R-S Alex P  Nicholas S 

Ella B   Scarlett-Mae B 

Alexia P   Safa A 

Thomas P   Moses K 

Danyaal H   Harry F 

   Marcus S 

   Elliott A 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


